The Beechwood School
Class 2
May Newsletter

Can you believe it is May. I Hope everyone had an
enjoyable spring break. The class seems to be making a
smooth transition upon my return.

As the end of the school year nearly approaches we
continue to work on tracing and cutting practices. This
month we are discussing Cinco de Mayo, and learning
some Spanish. We will also be discussing Mother days
and Memorial Day.

We will be having a Red, White and Blue day on May 23 We
will have our Fun Friday this day and will provide
popsicles. School is closed Friday the 24th and Monday
the 27th.

Thank you
Ms. Sloma and Ms. Colleen






